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A worthy attitude to the New Year
Preparations for the New Year holiday have already begun in all regions of the country. We can see this as
an example of places, programs, and decorated fires, buildings for special events organized in all streets,
squares, territories and educational institutions. It is easy to look around the festive mood of New Year in
Tashkent, especially at our institute. A group of talented students of theTIIAME initiated the organization of
the New Year's Carnival for students under the title "New Year holiday in the student's interpretation". The
administration of the institute, the primary organization of the Union of Youth of the Institute, the trade
union committee of the institute supported the initiative of the students and organized a festive program
and  activities.  On  December  15,  2019  for  all  280  students  from  all  faculties  and  undergraduate
departments of the institute was organized a festive event.

The management of the institute solved all the organizational issues, and the committee of the trade union
of the institute was able to create a wonderful holiday table. We would like to thank the administration of
the institute, the institute's trade union committee, and everyone on behalf of the Institute's Youth Union,
on behalf of all the students, supporting this initiative and accepting the young people's suggestions. We
realized that such activities needed. The values ​​of friendship, acquaintance, solidarity, and the interaction
of faculty students with each other can serve as a mechanism for practical work in the system of self-
government. The event was great. All the students returned to their families with a cheerful mood. Gifts
shared.  The  program,  which  includes  fairy  tale  heroes,  Santa  Claus,  Snowball,  Super  DJ  and  stage
performances, fun games and dances, has made students feel indelible. It should noted that the rector and
all the vice-rectors of the institute visited the youth and opened the event.

This is our greatest joy. Thank you and we will  continue to justify your confidence. May the coming New
Year 2020 a success for all of us.
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